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March 29th, 2020. 
 
MEMO: LRRCN Membership & Staff  
  
RE: LRRCN – Essential Staff 
 
Tansi Netotemmak, 
 
In response to the requirement for residents who came home from town yesterday to 
self-isolate for 14 days. LRRCN still needs to provide essential services to its members. 
Workers such as Health Care Workers, security, medical transportation, water, sewer, 
food distribution and other deliveries, grocery, heating and other public works duties, 
etc. are considered essential. If you are unsure if you are an ESSENTIAL worker, 
please contact your Supervisor. 
 
Essential staff are still required to report to work, but they are asked to follow extreme 
social distancing measures and hygiene protocols while they perform their duties.  
 
Social Distancing and hygiene measures include: 
 

• Washing hands often 

• Not touching your face 

• Working alone if possible or staying at least 2 meters away from others 

• Disinfecting workspace often 

• Wearing the proper PPE if potential to come into contact with people who 

have respiratory symptoms 

• Do not share personal items, unless disinfected between uses 

• Cough or sneeze into your elbow 

All workers will still be required to stay home and isolate if they have respiratory 
symptoms. They must contact their supervisors to notify them. 
 
Please Share 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Chief Conroy Sewepagaham 
LITTLE RED RIVER CREE NATION 
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